
Effective at 3:45 p.m. on May 22, 2020, the Board of Commissioners of Rush County voted to follow all 

Executive Orders issued by Governor Eric Holcomb.   The most recent Executive Order is #20-28 signed 

on May 21, 2020, which became effective on May 22, 2020.  All residents and other persons using 

services and patronizing businesses in Rush County, Indiana, are strongly encouraged and reminded to 

follow social distancing guidelines, to practice hand hygiene with soap and water or with hand sanitizer, 

and to practice other disinfecting and sanitizing methods.  We also strongly encourage all persons to 

wear cloth face coverings when in a public setting.  We are grateful to our residents for their efforts so 

far and for keeping our case counts low.  We want to continue this trend, and it is only through the 

efforts of us all working together that this can happen.  Signed, Mark Bacon, Paul Wilkinson, and Bruce 

Levi, Rush County Commissioners 


